
RSG President’s Report March 2015 

 

The RSG meets the second Monday of the month, with our last meeting on 9March, 2015. 

We have also published our first official RSG Newletter for the year and these will come out 
every two until the season starts when they will become weekly. 

The main activities for the month included: 

1. Ongoing rugby training support by Iconz (external Training provider) for the junior 
school 

2. Presentation of travelling kits to the New Zealand tourists on Monday 23 March. 
3. The first’s have had two trial games in preparation for their New Zealand trip and will 

be playing a Melbourne touring side on the 1st April. 
4. The grade 10 squad has had a trail game against Clontarf High School. 
5. There was a whole of school training camp run by St Paul’s in conjunction with Iconz 

on Sunday 22 March which was a great success . 
6. As at our last meeting date we had 133 signed on for rugby and free training shirts will 

again be provided to every boy/girl who registers to play rugby in term 2. 
7. There are 19 grade 9 students signed up for the 2015 Northern River (NSW) trip. 
8. There will be a mega fund raising raffle to help fund the Grade 9 tour. 
9. As previously noted the St John’s day has now been allocated as a home game and will 

now become the “PINK DAY”. 
10. Rugby Supporters will hopefully be running the canteen on the Friday (24 April) first 

round of TAS (day before ANZAC) to cater for students from various schools who 
will be participating at St Paul’s during the day.  Noted that while ST Paul’s will not 
have a second game on the day as this game is a bye for else other schools will be 
playing two games. 
 
 
Date Claimer 2015 
 
24 April St Paul’s V Ormiston – various location 
2 May Gala Day  
30 May  Pink Day 
31 July  Annual Rugby Dinner – Eatons Hill Hotel 

 

David Balwin 

President RSGl Tavern 


